
 

 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

 

CITY OF COLUSA 

HERITAGE PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 

SCHEDULED FOR 

 

Tuesday, August 12, 2025  
 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      POSTED BY:  Shelly Kittle, City Clerk 

                August 6, 2025  

  


